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Assistant Headteacher Update

We hope you all had an enjoyable and relaxing summer together. It has been lovely to have the children back 

in school and hear about what they got up to. We are incredibly proud of the maturity the children have 

shown in transitioning from Reception to Year 1. The children have shown great resilience in applying what 

they learnt in Reception to their new classrooms in Year 1. It has been lovely to walk through and see how 

calm and engaged they are in their learning. 

Year 1 have been busy starting their new topics and getting fully immersed in their learning. In humanities, 

they have begun looking at the Victorians. They started off with a hook lesson using their classroom maps of 

the United Kingdom. They discussed the four countries and the history behind these countries. They have 

then moved onto looking at historical artefacts and what they tell us about the Victorian period. Over the 

next few weeks, they will be learning about Queen Victoria in preparation for their trip to Sandringham. 

In writing, Year 1 have started their descriptive writing unit based on ‘The Gruffalo.’ The children have been 

focusing on adjectives and noun phrases to describe the different characters. In maths, the children are 

deepening their understanding with their number to 10. This week they have been learning to write the 

numbers in words to 10 and finding more or less. We want to extend on their knowledge from Reception and 

enable them to apply their skills in a variety of ways. Year 1’s first unit in science is animals, where the 

children will be identifying different animals and looking at different animal groups.

What a busy first two weeks it has been for Year 1! We are excited to see the progress and achievements of 

the children over the course of the term. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 Mrs Murdoch

Year 1 News
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What do our Year 1 children have to say?

“I 

Year 1 News

Key Dates 

Census day/Special Lunch - 6th October

Year 1 Sandringham trip - 12th oct 2022

Individual/Sibling Photographs - 20th 

October 2022

Half term - 24th Oct - 28th Oct 2022

 “I like Maths because we get 
to subitise numbers.” 

Harry, Madrid
“I like writing about the 

mouse.” 
Connor J, Berlin

“I love forest school because 
we get to go in the mud kitchen 

and it was fun.” 
Rosie, Paris

Please make sure you send your children to 
school with a healthy lunch and snacks.
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Photos of Us
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